
Public Notice 
 

Notice is hereby given to all our esteemed customers and to the general public at large that 
Services Agreement executed between BMW India Financial Services Private Limited 
(BMW Financial Services) and Green Wheels Fleet Management Private Limited has come 
to an end on 19 October, 2019. Accordingly, Green Wheels Fleet Management Private 
Limited is no longer authorized to deal with our customers on behalf of BMW Financial 
Services in any manner whatsoever. In view of the above, BMW Financial Services shall 
henceforth not be liable or responsible for any transactions whatsoever which any customer 
may do with Green Wheels Fleet Management Private Limited or losses, if any, suffered 
thereof. Henceforth, any such customer dealing with Green Wheels Fleet Management 
Private Limited or with any of its employees or anyone associated with it; shall do so entirely 
at their own risk, cost and consequences thereof. If any customer of BMW Financial 
Services has any query in relation to this Notice, please contact us at the following: 
 
BMW India Financial Services Private Limited 
Customer Interaction Centre 
Tel: 1800 102 2269 (Toll-Free) 
Email: BMWFS-CustomerService@bmw.in     
 

 


